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STATEMENT REGARDING THE DEATH OF CHRISTIAN GLASS 

Earlier this week, the family of Christian Glass held a press conference and 
released body camera video from the shooting in Silver Plume in which Christian lost his 
life on June 11, 2022.  

The Board of County Commissioners of Clear Creek County offers our sincerest 
condolences, on behalf of the County, to the family and loved ones of Christian Glass. 
Christian’s death is heartbreaking, and the circumstances surrounding his death are 
deeply troubling. 

In Colorado, the Sheriffs are elected officials with complete authority over the 
conduct of their deputies. There is an investigation being conducted by the District 
Attorney’s Office for the Fifth Judicial Circuit. The investigation will result in a public 
report on the findings or in charges being filed against anyone accused of committing a 
crime. Like many of the people reaching out to the County about Christian’s death, the 
Board expects to gain a complete understanding of the events that led to this tragedy. 

 For any other questions or media inquiries related to the shooting, please reach 
out directly to the District Attorney’s Office for the Fifth Judicial Circuit or the Clear 
Creek County Sheriff’s Office.  
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